To:
The Governor of Victoria
Her Excellency - The Honourable Linda Dessau.AC.
Government House
Government House Drive
Melbourne.  Victoria  3004

Your Excellency
We are indeed privileged to live under a Limited Constitutional Monarchy in Australia, which serves our people well. Some of the longest terms of stable government around the world have been under Constitutional Monarchies.  Among the responsibilities accepted by our Monarch, Queen Elizabeth the second, is her position of protecting the Freedoms and Rights of her subjects. I understand that as her representative in the State of Victoria, you also accept that responsibility.
Victorians have never before experienced the level of intrusion into their personal lives than they are presently under COVID-19 restrictions.  
Our economy is also suffering enormously.  Imagine what it will be like when this massive stimulus package is exhausted.  Thousands of people will be without income and have little money for existence.  How restless will they become?
Your Excellency, you are seen as the one to provide a ‘safety valve’ with Reserve Powers and Royal Assent to all Legislation. Relief is required before the situation gets completely out of hand.  Premier Andrews has kept Parliament out of the equation during this COVID-19 regime.  The Upper House has been forbidden from sitting.  His actions have been beyond debate or approval by the Parliament.  
We call on you to protect us from further and ongoing restrictions and return our Liberties and Freedoms to which we are accustomed.
Please recall the Parliament so our elected Representatives can have their legitimate input on this Lock Down and openly debate the justification for any further extension.
I remain your loyal subject.
Yours sincerely.   ……………….…………………
Address……….……………….
…………………………………
…………………………………              Date…………. 

